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Don’t let party politics stand in the way of a strong NDIS: PWDA
People with Disability Australia (PWDA) is calling on State and Territory governments to put aside party politics and stand by their commitments towards establishing a strong and sustainable National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS). 

“A strong NDIS should bring back entitlement, equity and adequacy of resources to the disability support system, regardless of where people live in Australia, so the fact that yesterday governments failed to reach an agreement on the funding of the NDIS is disappointing. We hope that this can be resolved as quickly as possible,” says Matthew Bowden, an Executive Director of PWDA. 
PWDA warmly welcomes the agreements made by governments in South Australia, Tasmania and the ACT to part-fund trials of the NDIS starting in 2013 or 2014 and views this as a positive step towards the realisation of an NDIS. 
“We look forward to working closely with the State and Territory governments who have agreed to the trails, and ensuring that people with disability are at the forefront of the design and implementation of the scheme,” says Mr Bowden.
“It is people with disability themselves, as consumers, who will be driving this new system, and as such we expect all States and Territories who agree to run trials to do so in full consultation with the people with disability living in those areas,” says Mr Bowden.

PWDA continues to support the Federal Government’s ongoing efforts to implement the NDIS Australia-wide, and is pleased that the overall commitment to the NDIS remains strong. 
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People with Disability Australia Incorporated (PWDA) is a national disability rights and advocacy organisation. Our primary membership is made up of people with disability and organisations mainly constituted by people with disability.  We have a cross-disability focus - we represent the interests of people with all kinds of disability.  PWDA is a non-profit, non-government organisation.

Our vision is of a socially just, accessible and inclusive community, in which the human rights, citizenship, contribution, potential and diversity of all people with disability are respected and celebrated.  This vision underpins everything that we do.
